

Cheryl Cole <cherylcole@crosslakekids.org>

CCS Open Board Seat

Jared Griffin <jaredgriffin@crosslakekids.org>

Sat, Feb 3, 2024 at 2:37 PM

To: Holly Amaya hollyamaya@crosslakekids.org, Annette Klang hollyamaya@crosslakekids.org, Colin Williams hollyamaya@crosslakekids.org, Paula Green hollyamaya@crosslakekids.org

Hi All,

I hope this finds all of you doing well. I've had some discussion with my family about putting my name back up for consideration for the current open board seat. Currently, I feel confident that I can continue in this role with a commitment of the 5-7 hours on average monthly that has been shared in the emails that have gone out regarding the open seat. I know in order to keep a better work/volunteer/home life balance I need to be mindful of time that I share especially outside of my family. I wanted each of you to know where my head/heart is at if I were to continue to serve as a board director. I'm happy to do what I can to further the success of the school.

I want to thank you all for your efforts and leadership. It's been a pleasure to work with each of you.

Best Regards,

Jared Griffin

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This electronic mail transmission and any documents accompanying it may contain confidential information, protected by the Family Educational Rights and Privacy Act. Please protect the privacy of this information and do not forward this email. If you have received this transmission in error, please immediately notify the sender to arrange for the return of the message and any attached documents.